
The students worked hard to prepare their offerings and participated with great
enthusiasm and reverence. It was heartwarming to see them express their
appreciation in such a sincere and thoughtful way. Our teachers, in return, were
deeply moved by the gestures, reminding us all of the special role they play in shaping
the lives of the children.
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We recently celebrated the Wai Kru ceremony, a meaningful tradition where our
students had the opportunity to show respect and gratitude to their teachers. The
event was a beautiful reminder of the strong bond between our students and staff,
and the value we place on learning, respect, and community. 

A huge thank you goes out to all the staff, students, and families who contributed to
making this year’s Wai Kru ceremony so special. 



Learning Cafe (Primary)
Date: Wednesday 25 September, 2024

Time:   2.15 - 3.00 PM
Topic: Project-Based Learning (PBL) and Student Action

Learning Cafe (Kindergarten)
Date: Thursday 26 September, 2024 

Time: 2.15 - 3.00 PM
Topic: Exploring Finnway Excellence

UPCOMING EVENTS

This year, to support our Finnway Phuket community and assist busy parents, we
launched a flower stall on the day of the Wai Kru ceremony. Led and managed by
our dedicated student leaders, they sold beautiful Mahlai flower garlands. 
A huge congratulations to our student leaders for their hard work! 

The funds raised will be reinvested into student-led initiatives and projects. 

Thank you to all the parents for your continued support! 
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